Santa Monica

City High School District

Santa Monica, California

April 10, 1939

Dr. Phog Allen,
Department of Physical Education,
Laurence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

Please send me a copy of your EVALUATION STUDY OF BASKET-BALL. I will have Edd Browne, Lendon Scott and Franklin Dillon, all former pupils of yours at Baker or K.U., make comments and return it.

I talked with you briefly in San Francisco after your lecture and demonstration on "The Contribution of Basket-ball."

Yours very truly,

Principal. meel

JGM/KA